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18th June 2023  
 

SUNDAY SERVICE LED BY LOCAL ARRANGEMENT AT 10.30 A.M. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to Andrew, Laura, Alfred & Paddy as they welcome the birth of baby 

Eliza Lily. Let us keep the Pottage family in prayer as they celebrate a new family member. 

HOT WEATHER The MET Office have issued heat warnings for the week. So if out and about, 

take a bottle of water, wear a hat, loose clothing, sun block and keep in the shade where possible. 

Keep safe & healthy this summer. Any concerns or for advice, call NHS 111. 

CENTENARY CELEBRATIONS June 24/25th: Let us know if you are able to attend either or 

both these events. Thank you. 

CRAFT FAIR A big Thank You to all who helped in any way with the Craft Fair last Saturday. 

It was not as busy as usual as half term for many. The next one will be on Saturday July 1st. 

None in August. Thanks to everyone on the team. 

SPONSORED WALK Karen and Cicely completed the Paul Strickland scanner walk 

Monday. Many thanks to everyone who sponsored them.  

FOOD BANK Thank you once again for your generous response to the F B. The next delivery will 

be on Friday July 7th. All donations appreciated. 

 REVIVAL PRAYER GROUP Wednesdays at 5pm in person - in the Family Room - a chance to 

come and pray for the church.  A chance for brief worship, prayer and fellowship. All Welcome. 

LITTLE ACORNS Doors open on Mondays (term time only, EXCLUDING Bank Holidays) at 

9.30am for toddlers, young children, parents, carers, grandparents & guardians. For more 

information contact Julia or Daphne. 

100 YEAR EVENTS-DATES FOR YOUR DIARY Church Photograph - we are looking to 

take a church photograph to go on the wall one Sunday after church - please look out for the 

date soon.  
 

 Saturday June 24th at 1.00 pm, BBQ for all church members plus invited guests from amongst 

those who use our premises. 

 

Sunday June 25th at 4 pm Service of Celebration and Thanksgiving for all our church members 

and their families plus special preachers and invited guests associated with NMC over the years. 

We hope you will be able to give your support to these events as we celebrate our Centenary.  

 

http://northwoodmethodistchurch.org/


Sunday 2nd July at 4pm - Andrew’s farewell service (this will be a Circuit Service) 

 

Sunday 9th July – Andrew’s final service at NMC with Holy Communion  

 

WELCOMING VERY SOON our new minister, Audrey Browne who joins NMC in September 

2023. Let us keep her in prayers as she prepares to join the church family and serve Northwood and 

the surrounding areas. 

 

Dates for your dairies: 

 Sunday 2nd July at 4pm - Andrews farewell service (this will be a Circuit Service) 

 Sunday 9th July - Andrews final service at NMC with Holy Communion  

 Church Photograph - we are looking to take a church photograph to go on the wall one 

Sunday after church - please look out for the date soon.  

 

NEWSLETTER Please send all newsletter notices by Wednesday 5pm to 

jessicaghatora7@gmail.com or for those not on email, please text message or call and leave a 

message on: 07902-067-946.Newsletter GDPR - As I update our records, please let me know if 

you do not wish to receive Newsletter emails, or anyone who would like to join the weekly 

circulation. Thank you. Reminder- Weekly Newsletters are uploaded to NMC Website  

mailto:jessicaghatora7@gmail.com

